
Philippine Health Insurance Corporation 

ADVISORY 
No. 2022-0017 

Phil Health 
Your Partner in Health 

UNIVERSAL HEALTH CARE ........ ~.~ " '"""'" ...... ,. .. , 

Implementation of the Phil Health 
Registry of Newborns 

Phil Health issued Circular No. 2022-0011 titled "Phil Health Registry 
of Newborns" on June 10, 2022, which provides the implementing 
guidelines on the use of the registry system among the contracted 
health facilities providing the specialized care for the Z Benefits for 
premature or small newborns. 

Relative to this, PhiiHealth shall start the software deployment 
preparation within one (1) year from the effectivity of the above­
mentioned policy or upon implementation of all of the procedures, 
processes, and activities required to make the software system 
available to its intended user, whichever comes first. The Corporation 
shall issue an Advisory to inform the public once the system is 
deemed available and functional. 

Further inquiries may be coursed through the PhiiHealth Callback 
Channel at Callback Channel: 0917-898-7442 (PHIC) or any of the 
PhiiHealth Regional and Local Health Insurance Offices. 
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